
STATEMENT OF BUDGET IMPACT  

(Policy Number 94-45) 

Budgetary Review of Proposed Resolution & 

Ordinances with Financial Implication. 

 

Date: May 14, 2015      File: BIS 15 – 179  
 

File: TMP-2015-00209 
 

Proposed Legislation:  
 
A RESOLUTION OF THE CITY COMMISSION OF THE CITY OF HOLLYWOOD, 
FLORIDA, AUTHORIZING THE APPROPRIATE CITY OFFICIALS TO ISSUE A 
PURCHASE ORDER BETWEEN THUNDER DEMOLITION INC. AND THE CITY OF 
HOLLYWOOD FOR THE DEMOLITION OF 1203 N. FEDERAL HIGHWAY IN AN 
ESTIMATED AMOUNT OF $49,000.00.  

 

Statement of Budget Impact:  
 
1.  No Budget Impact associated with this action; 
 
2.  Sufficient budgetary resources identified/available; 
 
3.  Budgetary resources not identified/unavailable; 
 
4.  Potential Revenue is possible with this action; 
 
5.  Will not increase the cost of Housing; 
 
6.  May increase the cost of Housing;   (CDAB review required) 
 

Explanation:  
 
This Resolution seeks to authorize the appropriate City Officials to execute and issue a 
purchase order to Thunder Demolition Inc. from the City of Hollywood for demolition 
services to be provided in demolishing the building/structure existing at 1203 N. Federal 
Highway which was acquired by the City pursuant to Resolution R-2014-312 adopted 
and approved on October 15, 2014. 
 
On April 13, 2015, a Notice of Bid Availability numbered F-4456-15-RL was posted 
which solicited bid responses from qualified, interested parties for demolition services at 
1203 N. Federal Highway. On May 7, 2015, bid responses from seven (7) interested 
bidders were opened, evaluated, and scored by City staff. Two (2) of the bid responses 
were deemed to be non-responsive by failing to meet certain conditions of the bid 
document. Of the remaining five (5) bids received by the City, it was determined that 
Thunder Demolition Inc. had submitted the lowest, responsive and responsible bid in 
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the amount of $49,000.00 for the demolition services to be provided excluding asbestos 
abatement. A recommendation to award the bid to Thunder Demolition Inc. has been 
prepared for the consideration of the City Commission.  
 
Funding for the demolition services to be provided in the demolition of the 
structure/building located at 1203 N. Federal Highway will be provided through an 
amendment to the FY 2015 Capital Improvement Plan transferring funding from the 
approved FY 2015 Capital Improvement Plan as described in a companion item, 
Resolution R-2015-______, to a line item to be established by the Department of 
Financial Services relating to the demolition project, subject to the adoption and 
approval by the City Commission of the said companion item.     
 
 

PREPARED AND APPROVED BY:  Kee Juen Eng 
      Budget Manager 
  

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 


